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5th Sunday of Lent – 20th/21st March 2021 - Year B 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 20th 

 

5-00PM People of the Parish  5th Sunday of Lent 

 

Sun 21st 8-30AM 

10-30AM 

Gigi Kelly 

Frank Street (Anniversary) 

Mon 22nd 9-00AM Intentions of Artie Ruddock  

Tues 23rd 12-30PM Catherine Devenney  

Wed 24th 9-00AM Tim O’Sullivan (Anniversary)  

Thurs 25th 9-00AM Dorothy Hill Annunciation of the Lord 

Fri 26th 9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Michele Lewis 

Holy Souls 

 

Sat 27th 10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Intentions of Pamela Jones (90th 

Birthday) 

Intentions of Sr Bridie and Sr Betty 

 

 

Palm Sunday 

 Sun 28th 

 

8-30AM  

10-30AM 

People of the Parish 

Sargent Family Deceased 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 173 OF THE MASS BOOK 

GIFT AID £69 NON- GIFT AID £180.60 STANDING ORDERS 13th - 19th March - £405.50   

THE 2nd COLLECTION FOR CATHEDRAL MAINTENANCE raised £147.10 

 

RECENTLY DEPARTED – Shirley Woodhall, Sylvia (Ann) Crilly and Christopher Anthony Oakes,  

Geoff Smart, Thomas Christopher Treacy. 

Ann Crilly – Funeral Service. Tuesday 23rd March, 2.10pm at Stourbridge Crematorium. 

Lynne Dalloway – Reception into Church, Tuesday 23rd March at 4pm, Funeral Mass Wednesday 24th 

March, 2pm followed by burial at Stourbridge Cemetery. 

Christopher Anthony Oakes – Reception into Church, Thursday 24th March, Funeral Mass Friday 26th 

March, 11am followed by Cremation at Stourbridge Crematorium.  

Thomas Christopher Treacy – Funeral Service on Wednesday 31st March at 1-30pm, followed by Cremation 

at Stourbridge Crematorium. 

Due to Covid19 Restrictions attendance at Funerals is by family invitation only and limited to 30. 

 

CONFESSIONS – Fr Philip is available to hear confessions after any Mass. Please ask the stewards. 

 

HOLY WEEK leaflets available today, please pass them on to those not currently attending Mass 

 

PLEASE NOTE  

HOLY HOUR this week is on Thursday at 2pm  

Clocks go forward 1-hour next Saturday night.  
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Archdiocese of Birmingham 2nd Collections April – July 2021 

2nd April – Holy Places                 25th April - Clergy Training Fund  
16th May – Catholic Communications    20th June – Day for Life 
27th June – Peter's Pence                11th July – Apostleship of the Sea 

 

MASSES AND SERVICES DURING HOLY WEEK AND EASTER DAY 

April 1st   Holy Thursday – Mass of the Lord’s Supper - 7-30pm - No booking required.  

April 2nd Good Friday  
10-00am.  Stations of the Cross and Veneration 

3-00pm     Good Friday Liturgy         
7-30pm     Stations of the Cross and Veneration  
April 3rd Easter Saturday - 8-00pm Easter Vigil  
April 4th Easter Sunday -    8-30am and 10-30am  
In line with current legislation, social distancing in the church must be adhered too, so the above services 
can only be attended on a pre-booking basis. You are able book for one of the Good Friday Services, and 
one of the three Easter Masses. The booking number is 07377 893208 which will be open from Monday 
March 22nd to Friday April 2nd between the hours of 2pm to 6pm. Please note that if you have not booked 
for any of the services listed above, please do not attend as entry will only be allowed on this pre-booking 
basis. Any other services during Holy Week will be on first come basis. 
 

GIVING TO THE PARISH – If you are currently donating by envelope (either gift aid or non-gift aid), by loose 

plate, or paying your 400 Club subscription by cash/cheque would you consider changing to standing 

order? This is more cost effective for the parish, as bank charges us for paying in cheques and easier to 

administer.  Please email us at olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or contact the Parish office for more details 

on how to set either of these up.  

 

GIFT AID ENVELOPES – Are available this weekend.  Anyone who has expressed an interest in donating by 

standing order, will not have a gift aid envelope box to collect. Non-Gift Aid Envelopes are also available, 

these are dated last year, however we thought we would use them rather than order new ones.  

 

PRAYING HOLY WEEK - St Buenos Jesuit Spirituality Centre has produced a Holy Week prayer booklet that 

contains meditations and reflections that are supported by Scripture, images and poetry. For those who 

are interested in accessing this resource please visit the ‘What’s On’ Page on our Website.  

OPPORTUNTIES FOR YOUNG PEOPLE – Please visit www.kenelmyouthtrust.org.uk for more details.  

GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are 

admitted into hospital, as hospitals do not give lists of Catholic patients to clergy, due to data protections 

law. For admission to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 

For admission to other hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

 

FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK. -  We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday  

10-00am – 12-30pm donations can be received at the back door of the building. Shortages this week – 

TINNED SPAGHETTI, QUICK COOK NOODLES, TINNED POTATOES, JARS COFFEE, FRAY BENTOS VEGGIE PIES, 

PASTA IN SAUCE PACKETS, JARS JAM, BOTTLES OF SQUASH/CORDIAL, LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICE (1L cartons), 

LONG LIFE MILK (1L cartons), TINNED MEAT, e.g. Corned Beef, Spam, Soap, Shampoo and Shower Gel.  

Thank you so much for your continued support of the foodbank especially in the time of uncertainty for so 

many.  
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PARISH DONATIONS – Any donations to the Parish will be allocated to fundraising for the refurbishment of 

our parish centre toilets. Thank you for your support. 


